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5th February, 1951.

ily dear lac,

I return herewith the deferred reports
in the case of the "ISLE OF SARK" and have no
doubt that after reading the statement whicn went
to the Committee last week, you are now quite
satisfied that the proposals contained in your
letter of the 2nd instant will De satisfactory to
the Committee seeing that they have now given
their consent to Progresslve Jurveys of passenger
ships being extended to the smaller types such
as the one under review.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,
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